
 
 
 
 

  
 

        

           

  
 

    
  

  
  

 
    

 
     

          
     

  
        

  
 

   
       

  
    

      
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

- -,, TORONTO 11 ~ I INDUSTRY NETWORK 

EMAILED scc@toronto.ca 
January 13, 2025 

Chair Paul Ainslie and Members of the Scarborough Community Council, 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Attention : Ms. Nancy Martins 

Dear Councillor Ainslie and Members of the Scarborough Community Council: 

RE: SC19.2 - 900 Middlefield Road - Official Plan Amendment, Zoning Amendment Application 
- Decision Report - Approval 

The Toronto Industry Network (TIN) is writing to ask that you defer consideration of this item until 
Owens Corning has had the opportunity to review crucial documents relating to this application only 
received this past Friday. 

Owens Corning has been a long-time member of TIN and an important part of the Scarborough 
manufacturing community supplying insulation products to much of Canada and the Northeastern 
United States. Importantly, the company provides some 150 well-paying jobs. We believe that while 
more housing is needed in Toronto, the City also needs to help protect good jobs such as those found in 
manufacturing so people can afford to live here. 

I thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

Craig McLuckie, 
President 
416-219-3512 

www.torontoindustrynetwork.com 

C/O Paul Scrivener and Associates Phone & Fax: (416) 444-8060 Email: paul@scrivener-associates.com 
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